
From: Frank Swygert
Sent: 4/20/2016 3:16:38 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fwd: Uniform exemption for Muslims

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: frank swygert <fswyg@att.net <mailto:fswyg@att.net>>
Date: April 16, 2016 at 6:57:23 PM EDT
To: John Rosa <rosaj2@citadel.edu <mailto:rosaj2@citadel.edu>>
Subject: Uniform exemption for Muslims
Reply-To: frank swygert <fswyg@att.net <mailto:fswyg@att.net>>

John:

I've always supported you and never offered advice but feel the need to do 
so now.  The above referenced  matter needs to be aggressively nipped in 
the bud.  This young woman in question didn't wake up one morning and 
decide to attend The Citadel.  It's obviously a calculated attempt to use our 
alma mater as a high visibility tool to further and expand the Muslim agenda.  
The demands will only increase.  There have been many other events in 
recent years that have threatened The Citadel ( integration, Shannon 
Faulkner, errant alumni, etc) but this one rises over all the others.  If your 
administration and the BOV caves to political correctness and allows any 
version of this unconscionable intrusion to occur, a great many loyal, 
supportive alumni will abandon the school and the names of post 9-11 war 
dead inscribed at Summerall Chapel will be forever dishonored.

Frank Swygert '59

   


